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Citywide off-road cycling ideas inspire lots of
public feedback

Thank you, Portlanders, for the many comments received on the Off-road Cycling Master Plan Discussion Draft
(http://www.portlandoregon.gov//bps/73387) (ORCMP)!

In the public comment period that closed December 31, 2017, staff received 871 individual comments, including more than 300 via the
online interactive map and 500 through the online comment form on the project website.

Key topics of interest included Forest Park, River View Natural Area, the Dog Bowl and off-road cycling in general. Project staff will use
this feedback to inform the development of the next draft of the plan (the Proposed Draft).

Next Steps
The Portland Parks Board is reviewing the ORCMP Draft Plan and will take public feedback before providing a recommendation in Spring
2018.

The public may submit in-person testimony on the Off-Road Cycling Master Plan at the Parks Board meeting on April 3, 2018 at 3 p.m. at
the Congress Center, Room 513 (1001 SW 5th Avenue). Please check the Parks Board website (http://www.portlandoregon.gov//parks/38303) for
meeting updates and agenda.

For more information, visit www.portlandoregon.gov/bps/offroadcycling (http://www.portlandoregon.gov//bps/offroadcycling).
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